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 On a reference by the Government of India to consider the issue of electoral 

reforms and suggest suitable changes in the law, the Law Commission of India has 

prepared a consultation paper which can be accessed from the Commission’s 

website  http://lawcommissionofindia.nic.in. 

 

 The Commission solicits suggestions/views of political parties, civil society, 

experts and all other stakeholders on the consultation paper, which may be sent in 

writing to the Secretary, Law Commission of India 14th floor, Hindustan Times 

House, Kasturba Gandhi Marg, New Delhi-110001, by email at lci-dla@nic.in or 

by hand/post, latest by 31st July, 2013. 
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